
                                              

       NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE 

REGULAR DESIGN REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE 
MEETING OF FEBRUARY 9, 2022 

 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Design Review 
Subcommittee, that was scheduled to be held on February 9, 2022 at 4:00 
p.m., has been cancelled.  
 
The next Regular Design Review Subcommittee meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, February 23, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Community Room, 910 
Calle Negocio, San Clemente, CA 92673. 
 
 


